
 
 

SAFETY TOWN 
PARKING / DROP-OFF 

 
 
Dear Parents, 
 

Safety Town will be held at the Main Street School, located at 80 East Main Street in 
Norwalk. We will receive and dismiss Safety Town children at the cafeteria entrance 
(marked "A"). Parents will be responsible for checking their children in and out of class 
every day. The entrance to the cafeteria is off East Seminary Street. Please park your 
vehicle in the City Lot off of East Seminary Street and walk your child in to and out of 
the cafeteria at the registration table. Safety Town Instructors will help your child to 
their seat from that point.  
 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
Officer Cameron Lloyd
D.A.R.E. Officer  
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